
 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Invite to our Careers Fair – Friday 11th October 

Each academic year, we host a Careers Fair for all our year groups to attend. This year, we would like to 

extend our invitation to invite parents of Year 10, 11 and Sixth Form. 

The careers fair is a marketplace-style event, giving the students an opportunity to speak to providers about 

what they do and what they offer. We hope this will allow employers to inspire and encourage students to 

pursue a career in different industries or areas of expertise.   

This year we are also offering talks which students can opt into.  

As guardians of students in year groups where they will be making important decisions, we want to invite 

you to attend the event so that you can gain insight on local opportunities as well as supporting your child 

in their next steps. 

This year we expect visitors from universities, colleges, apprenticeship providers and employers. This 

includes but is not limited to: 

• The Royal Navy 

• Royal Air Force 

• West Nottinghamshire College 

• ATTFE 

• Nottingham College 

• Confetti 

• De Montfort University 

• University of Nottingham 

• Action For Construction 

West Nottinghamshire College will be giving an ‘Introduction to WNC’ talk within this hour session which is 

optional to attend. 

This is taking place on Friday 11th October from 15:00 – 16:00. We would like to know how many people we 

can anticipate, so would appreciate expressing your interest in attending through Class Charts message. 

This does not affect your student’s opportunity to attend the fair throughout the day. 

Kind regards, 

E Smith  L Foulds 
 
Miss E. Smith       Mrs L. Foulds  
Careers Advisor  Assistant Principal 


